
 
 
 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF OPENING OF BIDS 
 

 

Title : Supply, Delivery and Installation of Top-of-Rack Switches for 
DSWD Data Centers 

    
ITB No. : GOP/18-DSWD-026 
 
Date  : 10 December 2018 
 

 
 

In view of the absence of quorum of the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) for the 
opening of bids for the project “Supply, Delivery and Installation of Top-of-Rack Switches 

for DSWD Data Centers” scheduled today, 10 December 2018 at 09:00 a.m., all concerned 
are hereby notified that said activity will be conducted on the same day, 10 December 2018, 

01:00 p.m. at the Office of the Undersecretary for Special Concerns (OUS-SC) Conference 

Room, 3rd Floor, DSWD Central Office, IBP Road, Constitution Hills, Quezon City. 
 

Please be guided accordingly.  
         
 
        (Original Signed) 

ATTY. AIMEE TORREFRANCA-NERI 
Undersecretary and 

Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please accomplish this portion and send it to facsimile no. (02) 931-6139 or email to bacsec@dswd.gov.ph 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Received from DSWD, Notice of Postponement for the Supply, Delivery and Installation of Top-of-

Rack Switches for DSWD Data Centers (ITB No. GOP/18-DSWD-026). 
  
Received by : ________________________       Date    : ___________ 
                    (Signature over Printed Name) 
 

 Designation : ________________________ 
 
 
Company : _________________________ 


